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Change of Lunch Option:  Wednesday 19 May and Thursday 20 May 
On Wednesday 19 May the lunch on offer will be chicken in a roll or vegetarian sausages. 

On Thursday 20 May we will be offering all the children the opportunity to sample something from the lunch 
menu.  The lunch on the day will be Pizza with chips or sausage wrap with chips, these will be served with a 
selection of vegetables.  Dessert will be ice cream or fresh fruit.  If your child does not want the full school 
lunch they will be able to bring in their own packed lunch and samples will be available for them to try. 

Urgently Needed Pants Aged 6/7 and 7/8 
We would be very grateful if you could return any uniform that has been loaned to your child by the school 
washed and ironed appropriately.  We are keen to ensure that “little accidents” are rectified with a minimum 
of discomfort or embarrassment and in order to do this, would like to ensure that we have a variety of spare 
clothes.  We are currently desperately short of boys’ and girls’ pants aged 6/7 and 7/8.  If you have any of 
these items that your child has outgrown, then these would be gratefully received by the school.  Many thanks. 

Reminder:  INSET Days for Remainder of this Academic Year and Academic Year 2021/2022 

 Monday 07 June 2021 

 Friday 18 June 2021 

 Friday 23 July 2021 
 

 Monday 01 November 2021 

 Tuesday 04 January 2022 

 Friday 08 April 2022 

 Monday 06 June 2022 

 Friday 22 July 2022 

Please note that the Autumn Term starts on Thursday 02 September 2021 

Reporting Absence 
A reminder that as well as telephoning the school, you can also report your child’s absence via a company 
called Studybugs which enables you to go online via a phone or computer to report your child’s absence 
securely. To get the free Studybugs app, or register on their website go to (https://studybugs.com/about/parents).  
If your child is unwell it is your responsibility to inform the school of this. 

Forest School Sessions:  
Timetable for this half term has been sent out.  Paper copies are on the notice boards by the North Door and 
the South Door.  You are also able to check the timetable by clicking the following link:  Summer A Timetable 

Lunch Menu 
Next week’s menu will be:  Week 2.  Please click on the following link to access the menu online: menu.  Paper 
copies are on the notice boards by the North Door and the South Door and in Wagtails’ Class window.  

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher    

This academic year 

Next academic year 

https://studybugs.com/about/parents
https://www.purbrook-inf.hants.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/Forest-School-timetable-Summer-A.pdf
https://www.purbrook-inf.hants.sch.uk/school-dinners

